
  
 

 

 
Commendation of the CFA Bakersfield Executive Board 

RES 232418 

EC 

Whereas:   the 29,000 dedicated faculty of the California State University system, after good-faith 
negotiations for equity, justice, and wellbeing were not satisfactorily addressed in a fair contract, held an 
unprecedented systemwide strike organized by the California Faculty Association (CFA) at the start of the 
Spring 2024 semester, 

 

Whereas: union members and non-members alike, whether they actively participated in the strike or not, 
came together and were mobilized by valuable colleagues on the CFA Bakersfield Executive Board to 
strike for a fair contract,  

 

Whereas: Dr. Tracey Salisbury, CFA Bakersfield President, demonstrated unwavering leadership in 
leading the Executive Board to regularly and effectively communicate with the faculty about the strike, be 
it 

 

Resolved: that the Academic Senate commend and express its gratitude to the CFA Executive Board 
members for a strong well-organized strike action on the CSUB campus, and for their steadfast 
commitment to negotiations for a fair contract. 
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